
From: M Ciagne 

Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2016 12:17 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Subject: Mississippi River Corridor Critical Area Rules 

 

I read about the tentative rules changes regarding the Mississippi River Corridor which 

would negatively impact the Corridor’s environmental & public access aspects. 

 

It does not seem that the city council is being prudent with public land. 

I fear it is for commercial gain.  

 

I hope that you will not succumb to pressure to further commercialize 

another aspect of the environment.   

 

Mary Ciagne 

St. Paul resident 

 


